
Dear parents/carers, 

 

I am delighted to let you know that after Easter I will be running a netball club on a Friday. This 

will now take place instead of cross country club.  

 

We already have a friendly match organised to play against Calstock primary school so this will 

be a fantastic opportunity for the children to take part in a fun competitive event.  

 

Please let me know if your child would like to take part in this club. The club will be for KS2 boys 

and girls (Y3/4/5/6). Spaces will be limited so will be based on a first come first basis.The club 

will run from 3.20pm-4.20pm so please collect your child promptly at this time from the covered 

playground.  

 

This club will run from Friday 19th April until Friday 24tth May.  

 

Many thanks 

Abi Flashman  


